
      

 

              November 7, 2024 
 
Steve Boisvert 
McFarland Johnson    
 
  
Re: Beacon Island Landfill Reclamation Closure Certification Report 
 
Dear Steve Boisvert: 
 
The Department has reviewed the revised subject report, submitted on November 4, 2024. The revisions 
adequately address the comments in the Department’s October 30, 2024 letter and the report is hereby 
accepted without further comment. Please note that should future disturbances of the cap be proposed, 
the Department must be notified prior to these disturbances. Please also note that following any future 
construction on the cap, submission of a revised closure report may be necessary. 
 
 

  Sincerely, 
 

 
            Jonathan Whitcomb 

       Environmental Engineer 
    Division of Materials Management 

  
 
ec:  Brian Maglienti, DEC R4 
       Karen Gaidasz, DEC CO 
       Roddy Yagan, Port of Albany 
       Patrick Jordan, Port of Albany 
       Cheyenne Dashnaw, Atlantic Testing  
       Ed Larkin, LaBella 
        

           Jonathan Whitcomb


